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Homework Tasks. 
Homework is set on a Friday and due in the following Wednesday. 

 Homework. 

Congratulations to all the children who did their homework last week. 

In Year 3, the children answered over 11,000 questions… AMAZING work Year 3 - well done. 

English Maths 

ixl Level D task P1 on sense words ixl Level D task F1 on subtraction 

 

Spellings: 

This week’s spellings have been uploaded to Google Classroom. Please log in and do the 

tasks set and send me a photo of you doing the task. 

 

Thought for the Week:   

Humility – how have you seen life as a gift this week? 

Harvest 2020  

Due to the current restrictions, we will be unable to hold our traditional Harvest Liturgy. Over the past few 

years, we have supported the Weymouth and Portland Foodbanks and ask that this year, if you are able to, 

you continue to support local families through donating foodstuffs at your local supermarket. Most of the 

major supermarkets provide a facility to place a tin or packet of food to a box/trolley in the store which is 

then donated to the Foodbanks.   

We thank you in advance for your support.  

What we have been learning this week. 
Maths English Science/Topic RE 

We have been 

learning how to add 

2 digit numbers to 3 

digit numbers using 

apparatus, pictures 

and diagrams. 

We have been reading 

and performing poetry 

and learning how to 

use adjectives to 

describe nouns. 

We have learnt about 

soils and how they are 

made by doing a fair 

test to find out about 

the layers. 

We have learnt about 

why parents choose to 

have their babies 

baptised and the order 

of the Baptism service 


